
information. We encourage the reader to use this 
publication as one of several resources for 
commercial dealings.

The activities proposed in this strategy will be 
co-ordinated and delivered by a team of Trade 
Commissioners both in our missions in India and in 
the South Asia Division. Readers interested in 
finding out more about the Trade and Investment 
Program for India in 1998-99 should direct their 
questions to the officers listed on pages 45 and 46.

Comments and suggestions regarding this CAP are 
welcomed. For further information or to comment 
on the CAP, please contact Janet Chater by 
telephone at (613) 944-1653 or by fax at 
(613) 996-5897.Although efforts have been made to avoid errors 

and inaccuracies in this document, it is not intended 
to be used as the only source of market
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